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General Order # 973
                                                                   April 2011        
It is with deep regret that the Association announces the death of Life Member Richard C. Weixler Jr. on Wednesday March 23, 2011.  Richard was elected to membership on February 16th, 1949.  He was an active member of the Association and had served as editor of FIREBRANDS from 1978-1988. He was the number 2 senior member.  His death will be a loss to the Association.  May he rest in eternal peace.

April 2011 Meeting

                           DATE:     Friday April 15, 2011
                   LOCATION:    Iron Workers Hall 195 Old Colony Ave.

                                          South Boston between Damrell & D Streets  
                                          Nearest Box 7237 Old Colony Ave & Damrell
                            TIME:    1930 Hours 
                                                                   NOTE THE TIME CHANGE!!!!!!
                  PROGRAM:     “An Evening with BFD Comm. Paul Christian (ret.)
March 2011 Meeting
Members and guests enjoyed a presentation on the history of the Lowell Fire Department by guest speaker Jay Strunk. All report a most enjoyable presentation.
April Entertainment
Our entertainment this month will be provided by retired Chief & Commissioner Paul Christian. He has promised a very informative presentation.
NOTE: Due to a previous committement by Chief Christian, meeting time has been moved forward and the entertainment will led off and the business meeting will follow. Remember that the starting time has been moved forward to 1930 hours!
Scanners, Pagers, Radios, Cell Phones, Oh My!
The Board is asking that from this point forward that all members silence any and all electronic devices during meetings. The reason for this request is that the acoustic of the Iron Workers Hall allow for sound bounce and it is also a distraction for both the speakers and audience. Your cooperation is appreciated.
Condolences
The Board would like to extend its sympathy to member Thomas Bulovas on the passing of his father, Casimir Charles A. Bulovas. A donation was made to the Shriner’s Burns Institute in his memory.

Rest in Peace

Honorary member James S. Elliott, Sr. passed away. He was sworn into membership April 6th, 2001. May his soul rest in peace.

Applicants
Starting with this General Order, all applications received will be published in the GO, prior to the Board interview with the applicant. This is being done so that any member knowing of issues with an applicant can make the Board aware of these. As of April 2011 there are two openings. The following has submitted applications:
1.) John J.McInnes, 2.) Tony Scrima, 3.) Steven Walsh
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                        Box 52 members at 2-1431 December, 1978. Front row: BFD K-7 Eddie Quinlan, Box 52 members 
                       Danny Sullivan, Robert Somerville, Father Mahoney. Rear: Dick Weixler, Jim Blomley, 

                       Gus Johnson. P hoto by W. Noonan
Reminders
· Meeting Friday April 15th, 2011 at 1930 hrs. Local 7 Iron Workers Hall 195 Old Colony Ave. South Boston.
· Attached is the updated Seniority list.
By Order Of the President                                        Newsletter Editor

Owen Carrigan
                                               Frank San Severino

